2025-2026 School Year

Dear parent/guardian of <<First>>,

Your student uses a software program called Renaissance (Star) at school to take periodic assessments of their learning. We would like to share how you can sign up to receive email notifications of Star assessment results.

By signing up for email notifications **before** your student's next Star assessment, you will receive the results of future Star assessments for your student by email. Please note that a parent/guardian must sign up for email notifications **before** an assessment is taken in order to receive an email with the results from that assessment. Our first Star assessment window begins at the start of the school year.

If you received Star email notifications during the 2024-2025 school year, you will continue to receive notifications. There is no need to sign up again.

Special note for our families of students in kindergarten: Students in kindergarten will take Star Early Literacy and Star CBM Reading assessments this school year. We encourage families to sign up to receive Star Early Literacy results. Star CBM Reading results are not available through Home Connect and will be shared via email after the assessment window closes in the fall, winter and spring.

Special note for our families of students in grades 1-3: Students in grades 1-3 will take Star Early Literacy or Star Reading, Star Math and Star CBM Reading assessments this school year. We encourage families to sign up to receive Star Math and Star Reading and/or Early Literacy results. Star CBM Reading results are not available through Home Connect and will be shared via email after the assessment window closes in the fall, winter and spring.

To sign up for email notifications, please access Star using this <u>link</u> and use the log-in information below.

Username: <<username>>

Password: student number (You can find your child's student ID number by logging into the PowerSchool Parent Portal and clicking on your student's name to view their six-digit ID number.)

Web address:

https://global-zone08.renaissance-go.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=101900

Please select the blue "Get Email Updates" icon in the upper left. To complete the process, please reply to the confirmation email you will receive from Renaissance (Star) within 24 hours after signing up. Instructions for setting up email updates in Home Connect are located here.

If you have any questions or you have difficulty logging in to Renaissance Home Connect, please email studentinformation@uaschools.org.

Sincerely,

Tammy Yockey, Ed.D. Director of Data and Accountability